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Water Crossing Notification 

 
Coastal GasLink is committed to creating an extraordinary legacy of safety and respect for all 
people, communities and the environment. As part of this commitment we are keeping our 
neighbors along the project route informed on construction activities happening near their 
community. Please note the following information: 
 
What: Direct Pipe Installation (DPI) construction activities will be taking place along the Crooked River. 
 
Direct Pipe Method: DPI is a hybrid of horizontal directional drilling and micro tunneling (a pipe jack 
operation that utilizes a micro tunneling bore machine). This method will minimize disruption to 
instream activities, the surrounding environment, fish habitat and the riverbank. To learn more about 
how we take care of our rivers and streams, please visit coastalgaslink.com. 
 
When: Beginning on September 14, 2020 construction activities will take place 24 hours per day and 
continue until October 16, 2020.  
 
Where: Construction activities will occur at KP 212+200 to KP 212+600 DPI under Highway 97 and 
Crooked River with the nearest community of Bear Lake, B.C., located approximately 18 kilometers 
south of this activity. 
 
Expected Duration: September 14, 2020 through to October 16, 2020. 
 
Potential Impact: Public access to this segment of the Crooked River via watercraft is not restricted at 
this time. Only the DPI entry and exit pads will be restricted during this period. There are no residences 
located within this area and it is not expected that these activities will result in any detectable sound or 
vibration beyond the immediate work area. 
 
Map: Please see the following page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.coastalgaslink.com/
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Questions regarding these activities or general project construction can be directed via email to 
coastalgaslink@tcenergy.com or by phone to 1-855-633-2011 
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